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News for the week of December 6th
Dear 3rd grade families,

Much to thanks to everyone who ordered from our book order last week. You helped us to earn 10 free books for our class library!
What are we doing this week?
Reading/Grammar: Our story this week is called Centerfield Ballpark. Our focus skills are sequencing and summarizing.  We are putting in 50-60 minutes of “read to self” and “read to someone” a day which is sure to increase our fluency. We DIBELS test this week so hopefully we will see a big pay off in those scores.   
Writing:  This week we continue with our imaginative stories. The kids are focusing on coming up with an original idea, sequencing the events in a logical order and using juicy adjectives to describe. 
Social Studies:  We are having a lot of fun with our unit on communities and their cultures. This week we will be working on our research projects using a webquest format. Students will be researching an American holiday, monument or symbol and presenting it to the class using any format of their choosing. We will also look at various holiday traditions celebrated by other cultures around the world. Your child will be asked to share out one holiday tradition your family has.
Math:  We continue with topic 6 (multiplication strategies). Please be sure your child is practicing math facts a minimum of 40 minutes each night. It really does make a big difference.
Website of the week:   
www.eharcourtschool.com
Remember that you can see our social studies book here. There are also lots of games and such related to what we are working on in class.

Info to know: 
· Early release day on Friday…no specials for us on this day.

· Stay up to date on events in our class by viewing our Google calendar via my website.
*** Please help! We are in need of used cds/dvds for a special project. Please send them in if you have any.
 Respectfully,
 Mrs. Peterson

